
Miss Power : 3rd Class 

Book and School Supplies Returns 

 

Dear Parents,  

It is really important that these books are returned to the school on:  

Thursday 25th May between 10am and 2pm (school hall) .  

 We need these materials to be returned so that we can organise things for our next  school year. 

Please go through your child's box and return anything from the list below:  

 Books children may have rented:  

 Abair Liom 

 Starlight  

 Planet Maths  

 Grow in Love  

Banks of Books belonging to the school not purchased by the children:  

 Small World - Third Class - Geography and Science 

 Small World - Third Class - History 
 

Other books/ materials belonging to the school:  

 Library books 

 Oxford Reading Tree Books 

 PM Readers 
   

Thank you so much for your cooperation in this.  

Miss. Power 

 

 

 

 


